
Mr Roger Cockerton
23 High Street
Debenham
Stowmarket
IP146QL

Dear Mr Cockerton

Charity Commission Direct
PO Box 1227, Liverpool L69 3UG

t: 0845 300 0218
f: 01823 345001

Your Ref:
Our Ref:

Date: 11 January 2010

THE DEBENHAM PROJECT (DEMENTIA - CARING FOR THE CARERS)
Registered No. 1133501

I am pleased to tell you that your organisation has been entered in the Register of Charities with effect from
the date of this letter.

There are a few other points you need to know:

• Enclosed is a print-out showing your charity's entry in the computerised Register. Please let us know if
there are any inaccuracies in your entry. However, you should be aware our database allows only
certain wording in relation to 'Classification' and 'Area of Operation'.

• The Register of Charities is open to the public and the details in the print-out, other than the bank
details, will be open to public inspection as will the charity's governing document and accounts.

• It is important that the Register of Charities is accurate and kept up to date. You can do this by logging
on to our website and using your password. You can obtain a password from the Charity Commission
home page - www.charitycommission.gov.uk. Follow the link ·order a password here" under online
services for charities and enter your charity registration number. We have a range of online services
and we encourage you take full advantage of them.

• If you have not already supplied us with your bank account details you should do this now by
updating your organisation's details on the "View/Amend your charity details" on the Charity
Commission home page. Information you give us will be held securely and in accordance with the
rules on data protection. You must also ensure that your Annual Returns are completed and submitted
on time.

• Entry of a charity's name on the Register does not give that charity any legal rights to that name. We
can direct a charity to change its name if it i& the same as or too similar to that of another charity or if
the name is misleading or offensive. We will not be responsible for any costs involved, incurred directly
or indirectly by a charity where we have directed a change in the charity's name.

If you need any further advice or assistance please do not hesitate to telephone our Contact Centre
on 0845 300 0218 or visit our website on www.charitycommission.gov.uk.

Jr:s~
Jenny Bonfield (Miss)

www.charitycommission.gov.uk
General Enquiries: 0845 300 0218 (Voice) 08453000219 (Minicom)


